
 

Welcome back 

It has been wonderful to see all students back at school this week with many holiday wintery adventures shared.  Term 3 can be a wonderful time to see 

student growth as they are often very familiar with the school routines and expectations and all the important foundation work from Semester 1 really 

starts to click and is ready to be built upon.  I know each team has many interesting ideas planned to support each child with their learning as usual. 

Thank-you 

I would like to thank all the parent/carers and teachers for their efforts and commitment towards parent/teacher interviews last term.  It was great to see 

such a positive response from most families showing the value and commitment made to ensure communication is effective.  We value families input.  

Although this is a formal process that occurs twice a year, families are more than welcome to come in for an interview or chat at any time that is 

convenient for you to ensure we are all working on the same team towards the same goals.   

Incursions 

We recently had a program delivered at school called Engineers Without Borders.  This was a 1 hour session for children from grades 3 – 6.  Students were 

given the opportunity to learn about natural disasters and building sustainable houses that cater for these events.  In week 3 we will be having another 

Nexus Arts performance from Richard Schols called ‘The magical world of crazy science’.  These programs offer a great support to our existing programs, 

specifically our Science program which has commenced this semester with Miss Bradbury. 

Parking 

Thank-you to everyone who is making drop off and pick up times run smoothly.  Just a reminder that the first car park at the front of our school is a 

disabled car park and should be left for those who need it.   

Take care 

We are aware of a variety of viruses floating around our community still.  Each child should have brought home another box of RA tests.  Some children 

did comment about how many they already had at home.  Please pass these tests onto family members (particularly the elderly) neighbours and friends if 

you feel the need.  It is important that children are still doing the tests whenever a symptom presents before attending school, so ensure you are 

protecting your family first.  It is also a requirement that all 

family members living with a positive member must test 5 

times of the 7 from the week of isolation.   

Masks 

It is a requirement that everyone above the age of 8 

travelling on public transport wears a mask. Therefore, we 

are reminding children who are bus travellers that they 

must wear a mask to and from school each day.  Please get 

in contact with the school if you need help acquiring 

masks for this purpose.  At this stage it is a 

recommendation that masks are worn indoors. 

Many thanks 

Jane Langley. 

Thursday 14th July 2022 

DAY EVENT INFORMATION 

JULY   

20th Regional Soccer Our team of 10 senior boys will be representing EPPS 

at regional level in Sale. 

20th Nexus Arts Crazy science 

AUGUST   

4th Gr 3 - 6 Athletics 

Day 

To be held at Howitt Park. Additional information & 

permission slips will be provided on uEducateUs. 

10th Open Day The school is hosting an open day for families looking 

at joining our school. See attached flyer 

19th Book Week/Dress 

Up Day 

Theme - “Dreaming with eyes open” additional 

information will be provided closer to the event 

24 - 26th  Grade 3/4 Camp Gelantipy Camp - information to follow 

NEWSLETTER 
Eagle Point  Primary School 

LUNCH ORDERS 

SUNDAY 

Order online 
for Toonalook 

Café 

 

MONDAY 

Toonalook Café 
Lunch Order Day 

 

WEDNESDAY 

Order online for 
Thursday 
Subway  

THURSDAY 

Subway Lunch Order 
Day 

 

ASSEMBLY 

ASSEMBLY 

2:40PM  








